
 

13th June 2016 

Early Learners 

Early Learners will be commencing again in September, for both schools, for children who will be starting 

school in September 2017.  The sessions for the coming academic year will held on the same day at both 

schools.  

 

Gedney Hill:  Starting on Monday 12th September 2016 and will follow the term dates unless you 

are informed otherwise.  The provision is free of charge. 

 

Sessions last from 1.05 pm to 3.00 pm and a drink and snack will be provided.   

Please complete and return the slip below to confirm your child’s place. 

If you have any queries please contact the school. 

 

Shepeau Stow:  Starting on Monday 12th September 2016 and will follow the term dates unless you 

are informed otherwise.  The provision is free of charge. 

 

Sessions last from 1.20 pm to 3.15 pm and a drink and snack will be provided.   

 

Please complete and return the slip below to confirm your child’s place. 

If you have any queries please contact the school. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs A Buddle 

Headteacher 

 

 
 

I wish / do not wish (please delete as appropriate) to take up the offer of a place for 

  

……………………………………………………………………at Early Learners in September at Gedney Hill 

School/Shepeau Stow School (please delete as appropriate) 

 

Signed  …………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Print name …………………………………………………………………………………….. 


